LU Committee

From:

Adrienne Gaedeke <adriennegaedeke@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, March 23, 2017 9:04 PM

To:

Alika A. Atay; Robert Carroll; Yukilei Sugimura; Riki Hokama; Kelly King; Kelly King; Elle

Cochran; Stacy S. Crivello; Mike White; LU Committee

Subject:

355 Haiku Rd

Dear Council Members,

I continue to urge you to follow the Paia-Haiku community plan as far as there should be no special permits approved unless it is necessary to serve the immediate community in remote areas, be supportive of agricultural uses or is needed for the use or distribution of locally produced products. From this follows that there should be no special permit given for special events, especially in the magnitude and extend requested by Haiku Rd LLC. I am not opposed to vacation rentals at 355 Haiku Rd but the rules should be the same as for other bed and breakfast establishments, which are that they should not adversely affect the surrounding neighborhood. I strongly feel that events with amplified music will very much adversely affect any neighbors of the establishment. I sincerely hope that you will honor this sentiment to preserve our quiet, rural neighborhoods. Sincerely,

Adrienne Gaedeke 350 Waiama Way Haiku, Hi 96708

808 344 7514